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Thunderful Group - One step in the right direction
Redeye provides an update on Thunderful Group following its Q1 2025 report, which was better than 
expected. With the latest restructuring program now starting to yield its full effect, the organization has 
been streamlined, and it is now time for revenues to deliver in order for the company to reach 
profitability. As such, the upcoming quarters are becoming increasingly important, and the company’s 
financial position leaves limited room for error.

Read more and download the Research Update.
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